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This is a critical measure to support Oregonians because our healthcare systems are 

not equitable. Too many people suffer repeat er visits because they fall between the  

system cracks and do not get the preventative health supports they need. Its 

expensive for the rest of us, who absorb those costs, and more importantly it results 

in increased human suffering for those individuals. Do better. 


